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We have had a lovely, calm return to school this week. I hope that all our families 

have had  a restful and fun-filled break and I hope the children are ready for lots 

of hard work and enjoyable learning experiences this term! 

 

The Feast of the Epiphany/ Solemnity of the Epiphany Friday 6th January 2023 

 

Today is the Feast of the Epiphany, which recalls the visit of the Magi (also 

known as The Wise Men) who brought gifts of gold, frankincense and myrrh to 

the baby Jesus. We celebrated with a lovely Mass in church led by Father Michael 

Hughes with beautiful singing by all the children. A special thank you to our two 

altar servers and the children and staff who read as well as Miss Guy for 

preparing everything so well. 

 



 

 

 



 
Chalking the door - An Epiphany Blessing 

 

 

What is chalking of the door?  

 

 

 

This is a sign and symbol asking God’s blessing upon those who live, work or 

visit throughout the year to come. Using some chalk write on the outside of 

your house or inside above the front main entrance. 

 

20 + C + M + B + 23 

 

The letters come from the traditional names for The Three Kings Caspar, 

Melchior and Balthazar. It is also an abbreviation for "Christus Mansionem 

Benedicat" which means "May Christ bless this dwelling". The numbers simply 

refer to the current year. 

 

 Pray together 

 

Lord God bless this house and all who live here and all who visit. 

May we be blessed with health, kindness of heart and gentleness. 

Fill us with the light of Christ, that our love for each other may go out to all. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord 

 

Amen. 

 

 We will also have this blessing above every doorway in our school. Please 

accept our invitation to do the same at home. Perhaps you could take a 

photo and send it to us.  

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

 

Tuesday 17th January 

 

 
 

Year 5/6 and Year 6 trip to Magna 

Science Museum 

 

Tuesday 24th January 

 
 

Theatre trip for Years 4, 5, 6  

to see Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory 

 

Wednesday 8th February 
 

 
7pm Confirmation Service for 

candidates 

 

Friday 10th February 
Training Day for staff 

 

Saturday 11th-Monday 20th 

February 
School closed for mid-term break 

 

Monday 20th February 
Training Day for staff 

 

 

Tuesday 21st February 
School reopens  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Is your information up to date?  

Emergency Contacts: If you have changed your mobile, home or work 

telephone number, please ensure that you report this change to the school 

office as soon as possible at admin@corpusprimaryleeds.org or by text. In 

addition, schools are now required to have two sets of contact details per 

child. Please let us know if you have additional contacts that we may add to 

your child’s records. Similarly, if you have moved house, please update us 

with your new address. It is of utmost importance that our contact details 

for you are accurate should we need to contact you in the case of an 

emergency. 

 

Your Child’s Medical Information 

 It is of utmost importance that the medical information you have supplied 

us with, is current and up to date. Please inform the school of any new 

diagnoses or changes in medical conditions, as soon as they happen, so that 

we can update our health records. 

 

No Nuts in School  

We are a nut-free school and we would like to remind all parents/carers and 

childminders that nuts or food products containing nuts are not allowed to 

be consumed on school premises. 

 

 

Attendance 

Absence Reporting: If your child is unwell or absent due to any other reason, 

please communicate this clearly to the school office before 9.30am on each 

morning of the absence remembering to state your child’s name and class. If 

an absence is not reported, it will be marked as unauthorised. 

 

 

mailto:admin@corpusprimaryleeds.org


 
How long should you keep your 

child off school checklist 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices Applications for Starting Primary School in September 2023 

 Applications for parents of pupils who will be starting primary school in September 2023.  

If you have a child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, they are due to 

start school in September 2023. 

The deadline to get applications in is 15 January 2023. 

The link for applying for places online is: https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-

education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school 

If you are applying for a place at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School,                                      

please do remember to hand in the Supplementary Information Form (SIF)                                        

to the school office in addition to completing the online application                                     

with Leeds. You can find the school SIF form on the school website 

https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions


 
 

Adult Learning courses 

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support 

Have a lovely week 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh  

and the team at  

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 


